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tmportant COVID-19 Communication: GPs/PHN

A Chairde,

We understand that this is an extremely challenging time for you and your healthcare colleagues. Our mutual

patients you are caring for in the community represent one of the the most vulnerable groups at risk during

this COVID-19 outbreak and access to hospital resources will be under more strain than ever before.

ln Tallaght University hospital we are very keen to support you every way we can, and have established a

dedicated team to liaise directly with you directly with regard to any Vascular Surgery related care issues. This

service will be provided by Ms. Bridget Egan, Consultant Vascular Surgeon and Ms Liz O Neill (Vascular Nurse

Specialist)

We have a dedicated extended hour's contact telephone for GPs and PHN to contact us on at (087) 16389a0 or

directly via e mail at bridget.esan@tuh.ie and elizabeth.oneill @tuh.ie

We aim to support you in any way we can during this difficult time.

Yours Sincerely,
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